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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REITERATING THE INTEREST OF THE REPUBLIC OF COLOMBIA IN MAKING A PRESENTATION ON “MECHANISMS FOR PROFESSIONALIZING THE POLICE:  EDUCATION, SPECIALIZATION, AND TRAINING PROCESSES” AT THE THIRD MEETING OF MINISTERS RESPONSIBLE 
FOR PUBLIC SECURITY IN THE AMERICAS
Permanent Mission of Colombia
to the 

Organization of American States

MPC/OEA No.: 1394


The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Committee on Hemispheric Security–Working Group of MISPA III–and has the honor to refer to the Draft Schedule of the Third Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (document CSH/GT/MISPA-III-3/11 rev. 3).


In that connection, this Permanent Mission is kindly reiterating the interest of the Republic of Colombia in making a presentation on “Mechanisms for Professionalizing the Police:  Education, Specialization, and Training Processes.” This topic appears in the aforementioned document under Session 2, subparagraph a), entitled “Supporting police professionalization and training.”


The Permanent Mission of Colombia avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Committee on Hemispheric Security–Working Group of MISPA III–renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 6, 2011

To the 

Committee on Hemispheric Security

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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